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To:  Mayor and Board of Commissioner’s 
 
From:  Snow Bowden, Town Manager 
 
Date:  March 19, 2020 
 
Re:  Cancel of Meeting 
 
 
This is Notice that the Regular Workshop scheduled for Monday, March 23, 2020 at 6pm 
has been CANCELED due to the growing concerns of COVID-19. 
 
 
 
 

Mayor 
Patsy M. Carson 
Mayor Pro Tem  
Randy L. Baker 
Commissioners 
William R. Turnage 
Thurman E. Whitman 
Alvester L. McKoy 
Ricky W. Blackmon 
Melinda Alvarado 


